
 
 

 
Darkness to Light in the News…. 
 
 
“This [Stewards of Children™] is a must for all parents” 
      Natalie Huyghe 
      Globetrotter, the Monthly Newsletter of  
       Atlanta International School 
       March, 2007 
 
“Every adult should attend this program [Stewards of Children], whether 
they have children or work with children or not…They know somebody or 
they can help somebody with this.” Donna Montgomery, N.P. 
      The Times Daily, Montgomery AL 
      December 5, 2006 
 
“We write this letter to thank you for your worthwhile suggestion of providing 
training at Decatur Presbyterian Church for the prevention of child sexual 
abuse utilizing the Stewards of Children model…we have become very excited 
about this training program for Decatur Presbyterian and the wider 
community.”     Excerpt from a letter written by 
       Charles N. Landreth, Interim Sr. Pastor 
       And Rebekah Abel Lamar, Dir. of Education 
 
 
“..Carol Graham...plans to launch a programme this year called “Stewards of 
Children – 7 Steps to Protecting Our Children” which gives adults guidelines 
on how to prevent, recognize, and react responsibly to child sexual abuse.” 
      CAYMANOBSERVER 
      March 7, 2007 
 
“The Pittuluch Foundation will use Darkness to Light’s Stewards of Children 
curriculum to achieve its goal of over one million trained Georgia adults over 
the next 10 years.”    Interchange, The News Connection for 
       Southeastern Grantmakers 
       September, 2006 

 
“A child’s safety is an adult’s job.  The Darkness to Light program challenges 
the thinking that children should be responsible for protecting themselves 
from abuse.”     Bend(OR) Weekly 
      September 15, 2006 
 
“A Website worth looking at is www.darkness2light.org – with a mission ‘to 
shift responsibility for child sexual abuse from children to adults….” 
      St. Petersburg (FL) Times Online 
      June 23, 2006 
 
 
       


